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Operation Bold Alligator
Members of the Coast Guard Port 
Security Unit 308 walk across the 
tarmac Jan. 28 at Stennis Inter-
national Airport, Miss., in support 
of Operation Bold Alligator 2012. 
The team boarded a C-5 Galaxy, 
flown by members of the Air 
Force Reserve Command’s 709th 
Airlift Squadron, based at Dover 
Air Force Base, Del. Operation 
Bold Alligator, which takes place 
off the coasts of Virginia, North 
Carolina, and Florida, is the larg-
est amphibious assault exercise 
in a decade. (U.S. Coast Guard 
photo by Petty Officer 2nd Class 
Michael Anderson)

Plan for Military Saves Week
   Military Saves Week kicks off next week, running Feb. 19-26. 
This week is designed, in part, to motivate and encourage mili-
tary families to save money every month. Airman and Family 
Readiness will be conducting several financial education classes. 
To register for the classes listed below, use Leadership Pathways 
or call (302) 677-6930. 

- Feb. 21, 10-11 a.m., Organizing Your Finances, Bldg. 204
- Feb. 21, 1-2 p.m., Basic Budgeting, Bldg. 204
- Feb. 22, 10 a.m.-noon, Financial Concerns Prior to Deploy-
ment, Bldg. 263
- Feb. 22, 1-4:30 p.m., Tips for Avoiding Foreclosure, Bldg. 263
- Feb. 23, 10-11 a.m., Money Mastery, Bldg. 204, Bldg. 204
- Feb. 23, 1-2 p.m., Car Buying, Bldg. 204
- Feb. 24, 1-3 p.m., Investments, Bldg. 263

Awards banquet tickets for sale
The 512th Airlift Wing will hold its annual awards banquet 

at 6 p.m., March 3 at the Dover Downs Rollins Hall. Tickets for 
the awards banquet are on sale until Feb. 27. Tickets cost $45 for 
ranks E-7 and above and general schedule 8 and above civilian 
employees, and, $35 for ranks E-6 and below and GS 7 and be-
low civilian employees. They can be purchased through Senior 
Master Sgt. Rachael Gonesh at (302) 677-2550. Checks should 
be made payable to the 512th AW Dining Out Committee.

Brig. Gen. Mark 
A. Kyle, 4th 
Air Force com-
mander, visited 
the 512th Airlift 
Wing here Feb. 
9-10 as part of 
his commitment 
to visit all newly 
assigned 4th AF 
units. He received 
a tour of the the 
isochronal inspec-
tion doc, flew 
on a C-5M Super 
Galaxy, met with 
members of the 
512th Operations 
Group and led a 
commander’s call 
for Air Reserve 
Technicians. The 
512th AW re-
aligned under 4th 
AF Oct. 1. (Photo 
by Roland Balik) 

NAF/CC visits 
Liberty Wing


